
Click Here for Brother David's January Newsletter

SPECIAL DRESS DOWN TOMORROW TO HELP OUR
SISTER SCHOOL IN AFRICA OBTAIN A SCHOOL BUS !!!!!
High School Acceptance Letters this Week: January 9 and 10
NHS Variety Show: Friday, January 12 at 6PM
All Proceeds to the Ralph Silvestre Scholarship Fund

Congratulations to out music students who represented us at the LISFA (Long Island String Festival
Association) concert this past weekend.:
Juneil Park (Violin), Patrick Wang(Violin), Jack Laurinavicius(Bass), Isabella Conzo(Violin),
Charlotte Perreira(Violin) and Carrie LaBarca (Violin)

SECOND MARKING PERIOD ENDS: JANUARY 23, 2024
MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY: JANUARY 15
ACCEPTED STUDENT OPEN HOUSE NIGHT: JANUARY 17
ACCEPTED STUDENT OPEN HOUSE DAY: JANUARY 20

http://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/BDA-Newsletter-january-24.pdf


INCOMING FRESHMAN COURSE SELECTION DAY: SATURDAY JANUARY 27

AP Exam Information
AP Payments are now past due. Click here to make a payment for the Exam(s) if you have not
already completed this step. Any questions or concerns regarding completing payment, please
reach out to Mrs. Adler at apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

Library News
This week, Mrs. Larson will be visiting with Mrs. Disilvestre’s English Class for a lesson on
researching using Databases offered through our Library Resources. Students/Faculty/Staff
who wish to learn how to use Gale or Jstor Databases please see any of our Library Staff for
assistance. These resources are free to use for your academic or personal pursuits. Although
these programs have built in citation tools, we offer an easy to follow citation guide (including
the use of AI) for anyone that might find that information useful. This item is posted in our
student Library Google Classrooms and on the Teacher Resource Page. If you need help to
access these locations, please let us know.

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Accessit.

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK (other than water) ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE
LIBRARY

National Honor Society: Variety Show: January 12, 2024
Pajama Night Game: January 16
Winter Art Show: Jan 19, 2024
March For Life: Washington, DC: January 19
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK/ SPIRIT WEEK: January 29- February 2

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Check out our Website for FRIAR FOR A DAY AND ADMISSION TOURS!!!!!!

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/ap-exam-registration-2024/
mailto:apexams@stanthonyshs.org
mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://na.accessit.online/STA19/#!resources/searchresult
https://friarathletics.org/


ADORATION: JANUARY 12
MARCH FOR LIFE: JANUARY 19
FRIAR SHIELD MASS: JANUARY 28

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

Happy New Year!!!!! I trust you all had a great Christmas and
enjoyed time with family and friends. Well, we are right back at
school and in the midst of January Madness. Accepted Student
Nights for the Class of 2028, the Winter Art Show, the National
Honor Society Variety Show, and a Special Night featuring
Sophomore Mariano Schwartz as he helps Raise Funds for our
Padre Pio Fund. This coming TUESDAY we are sponsoring a special
dress down day to assist our Sister School, Saint Francis Middle School in Kenya, Africa with the
hope of attaining a school bus to transport students to school. I ask that we all partake and be
generous. The month proves to be very busy along with the usual amount of games, club meetings
and the end of the marking period. It seems like the school never really sleeps and in reality that is
a good thing. It allows all of us to be involved in unique and memorable experiences. Please make
good use of all that is offered here this month. I know I will be seeing you at some of these events.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
https://mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org/



